
After early pregnancy loss, grief, 
anger or anxiety about another 

pregnancy are common. 

Duke Fertility Center’s monthly
PREGNANCY LOSS SUPPORT GROUP

can help. 

Have you experienced an 
early pregnancy loss?

Contact Julia Woodward, PhD              									                   
Director, Support Services Program 
pdcreic@dm.duke.edu   								             

 
bit.ly/DukePregLossSupport              

Group meets virtually (over Zoom)
Mondays, 5 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.

ALL ARE WELCOME

http://bit.ly/DukePregLossSupport

